
 
 
 
 
What is the Study About? 
The purpose of this study is to gain insight into the work-family balance of Canadian psychologists.  
If you decide to participate, you will be asked to complete a survey on work, family, work-family 
balance, work flexibility, job satisfaction, and relationship satisfaction. 
 

Why Participate? 
By taking part in this study, your contribution will help  
to inform policy around issues such as training, education,  
and parental leave, to promote the retention of  
psychologists and prevent burnout.  
You will also be entered to win one of ten  
$50 eGift Cards through Everything Card, where you can  
select your favourite merchant! 
 

To Participate in this Study: 
- Click on the link below to open a new browser  
- This will lead you to a survey that will take  

approximately 30 minutes to complete 
 
 https://umanitobapsych.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8dMS5TmW2hcWBqm  
 

If you are interested in participating in this research project 
and would like to learn more please email  

Dr. Jen Theule at psychologists.study@umanitoba.ca or call 204-474-7417 
 

Please feel free to share this information with anyone else you think might be interested!  
 

This research has been approved by the Research Ethics Board at the University of Manitoba, Fort Garry campus. If 
you have any concerns or complaints about this project, you may contact any of the above-named persons or the 

Human Ethics Officer at 204-474-7122 or HumanEthics@umanitoba.ca. 
 

Research Opportunity: 
Researchers at the University of Manitoba are looking for 

Canadian psychology professionals 
Self-identified psychology professionals residing in Canada 

with a master’s-level or doctoral degree in psychology (i.e., experimental, clinical, school psychology, etc.) 

https://umanitobapsych.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8dMS5TmW2hcWBqm
mailto:HumanEthics@umanitoba.ca

